Dear Norman,

I read with great interest your letter of May 25th which covers the situation that is so sensitive. The remaining correspondence, which has been forwarded to me, indicates a situation that will require continuing attention and I am most appreciative, personally as well as on behalf of the officers and directors of the Union, for the time and effort which you are able to give to this very important area.

There was a reference to cemeteries which I did not understand because part of a letter was deleted. If this is of any importance, I shall appreciate some information from you in this regard.

The importance of getting a part-time man for this work is greater than ever. I am sure you are giving this careful consideration.

With kindest personal regards, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Moses I. Feuerstein

MIF/eoc

Rabbi Norman Lamm The Jewish Center 131 West 86th Street New York, New York